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12th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
Your child has a place on the residential trip to Tattenhall on 26th and 27th March. Attached to 
this letter is a medical form which must be completed and returned to school as soon as 
possible. It is important that we know of any medical conditions/allergies your child has. All 
medications, including inhalers, should be clearly marked with your child’s name and must be 
handed to Mrs Fenna on the day of travel. 
Below is a list of things the children will need to bring with them along with a few non-essential 
but useful items. There is no need to supply a sleeping bag as duvets are provided. Please 
note - the children will take part in three activities all of which are outdoors and may result in 
clothing being damaged. Therefore, we would recommend you send old clothes for activity 
sessions. 
 

Packing List 
 Toiletries – soap, toothpaste and toothbrush etc. (please note deodorants must be roll on, no 

aerosols) 

 Clothes – three pairs of trousers, three t shirts, a hoodie or similar, two pairs of trainers (one 
of which is old and you don’t mind it being damaged. Enough underwear and socks for two 
days plus an extra pair of each  

 Waterproof jacket  

 Large plastic bag for dirty clothes 

 A bath towel 

 Nightclothes and slippers 

 A named water bottle  

 A packed lunch is required for Wednesday and MUST be in a plastic carrier bag. If you 
require a school packed lunch, please inform staff by Monday 17th March  
 

Useful items 
 Books, paper and pencil or other quiet activities (no electronic games or mobile phones 

allowed) 
 

We are all looking forward to a great trip. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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